Smith Holly

From: Cyndi Karp <cyndikarp@peak.org>

Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 5:38 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Cc: Sen Roblan; >OR Rep. David Gomberg

Subject: HB 2404 Support Analyze ground water and education

Oregon House Committee on Energy and Environment

| strongly support HB 2404 which requires Oregon Health Authority to analyze ground water
contaminant data and provide education in areas with ground water contaminant problems.

Please support this important bill to protect and educate Oregon's public.
Thank you for your complete consideration of HB 2404 public benefits.

Cyndi Karp
Watershed Advocate



